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Last Month

Along with getting to know one another and our classroom routines, we have
been strengthening our fine motor skills by exploring different art
materials. The older two-year-olds have enjoyed painting pictures with
watercolors, finger painting and also gluing shapes and sun rays.

This Month

The first week of July, we will be celebrating the 4t of July by coloring and
gluing to create red, white and blue inspired art projects. Then we will
shift our focus to a unit on water life. We will also learn, explore and read
about plants and animals that live in the water.

Parent Connection

Children learn and engage through sensory play. You can make mud pies
with your child in your own back yard! If you are not feeling quite that
adventurous, try sand or water play. Be creative and have funl

Reminders

Please remember to wash your child hands upon arrival. Also, please be sure
to mark your child's belongings with their first and last name. Lastly, apply
sunscreen to your child before bringing him or her to school. For safety
reasons, please send your child in closed toe shoes. It is very hard to runon
the playground in sandals and flip flops.

Mark Your Calendar
Monday July 4™ LLL Closed - Happy Fourth of July!
Thank you,

Ms.Shandana
shandana@lakelandslittlelearners.com




